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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Christmas Performances, Parties and other activities 

 

The festive season is fast approaching and we are making plans for our Christmas parties and performances. 

 

All performances will take place in the school hall, entry via the doors at the back of the school.  

 

Monday 11th Dec 2023 Miss Clarke and Mrs Cruises Classes Performance  2.00pm 

Wednesday 13th Dec 2023 Nursery Performance (2year old and 3year old settings) 10.00am 

Friday 15th Dec 2023  Mrs Simpson and Miss Lumsden/Mrs Scotter Performance 2.00pm 

 

Christmas Parties – all parties will take place in the normal school session.  Children can come to school on 

the day of their party dressed in their party clothes. 

 

Monday 18th Dec 2023 Nursery Party (2year old and 3year old settings) 

Tuesday 19th Dec 2023  Mrs Cruises & Miss Clarke Party 

Wednesday 20th Dec 2023 Miss Lumsden/Mrs Scotter & Mrs Simpson Party 

 

Throughout the year the children do benefit from additional ‘treats’ and therefore we do appreciate any 

contribution towards the cost of the party.  If you are able to contribute please do so online via Parent Pay 

or at the school office.  DO NOT put any money in your child’s bookbag. 

 

Thursday 7th December 2023 – Christmas Jumper Day - Pupils to wear school uniform (no sweatshirt) and 

their Christmas Jumper, this is not a non-uniform day.  We also understand that not everyone will have a 

Christmas Jumper however we do have a selection of pre-loved jumpers in our school reception area. 

Please feel free to have a look. 

 

Thursday 7th December 2023 at 1.30pm – Christmas Decoration with Parents/Carers – You are invited into 

school to make Christmas Decorations with your child/children.  Everyone is welcome to join us. 

 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 at 7.15pm – St Patricks Community Carol Service in the church.  Everyone is 

welcome to attend  

 

Wednesday 13th December 2023 – Christmas Lunch – We will be having our Christmas lunch and it would be 

lovely to see the children wearing their jumpers again. 
 

Thank you all for your continued support      

       
Mrs T Allen 

Headteacher 


